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19th December 2016 

  Well the glitter arrived and so did Ofsted!   

The Christmas performance is done, the children have all made a Christingle, dancing has been done at the 
disco, and as I write the children are enjoying Christmas parties! I’m not sure where they get the energy from but 
as they pass the office they excitedly inform me that “tomorrow we’re playing Miss Lack, all day”.  You really 
can’t find a nicer place to be than in a school at Christmas.  Dr Watts and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for making us so welcome and for all of your support this term.   

Finally, we would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and look forward to working with you all in the New 
Year.          
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Lights, Camel, Action 

This year’s production has been brilliant.  I 

have been blown away by the confidence 

that the children have shown.  Thank you to 

you for all of the fabulous costumes that 

the children have performed in.  Lastly 

thank you to all of the staff, I’m sure they 

will still be humming the tunes in January! 

Tickets 

Thank you for being so understanding about 

the tickets for the performances.  We are 

sorry if you have been unable to get all of 

the additional tickets that you requested.  

I’m sure that you can understand that there 

is a limit to the number of people  

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you for sending in money for Poppies.  

We raised £192.43 towards this appeal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dolce Christmas Competition 

Congratulations to Amy Hardbattle who 

received a runner up prize in the recent 

competition. 

Christingle 

Thank you to all who attended our 

Christingle service last week.  Christmas in 

school really is a special time and we hope 

that seeing the lit Christingles really put 

you in the festive mood!  The children, as 

always, did a fantastic job in collecting for 

the Children’s Society, raising £229.80. 

Christmas Jumpers 

It was great to see all of the children 

joining in with this event and they looked 

fabulous in assembly on Friday.  It was 

amazing to see the variety of Christmas 

themed jumpers around.  We raised a 

brilliant £210 for Save the Children.  Thank 

you. 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 20th December- School closes for Christmas 

Thursday 5th January 2017- School re-opens 
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Christmas Tree 

We would like to thank Malc Pratt Motors 

for once again donating a beautiful 

Christmas tree for our school foyer.   

FOCS 

Thank you!  Not only was the Christmas 

Fayre a fantastic success but they then 

went on to provide a disco for the children.  

All of your hard work and support is really 

appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Bellringers 

Angus, Courtney, Ellamae, Ieuan, Sarah, 

Gabriel, Eduan, Finlay, Max, Fraser, 

Hermione, Oliver, Jessica, Jeff, Louis, 

Casey 

Happy Birthday! 
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